FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Please could you provide the following information under the Freedom of Information act:
1. As of 1st September 2023, how many specialist school places in total, did your authority have? (Vacant & filled). This would include - Special Schools and Resourced Provision places within a mainstream setting.
Special schools                  1,284 places, no vacancies

Resourced provisions             3 places, no vacancies

2. How many children who have an EHCP are not currently accessing any formal education as of the date of receipt of this email? By formal education we mean those not in school. 
2 plus 5 at the PRU

3. How many children who have an EHCP do not have a place at any school?
18 movement in, plus 5 others with no place

4. Please provide the number of children who are currently waiting for an EHCP assessment that are:
a) on roll but are unable to attend
4

b) have no school place


6

c) electively home educated

0

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
